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Polling Locations for the City of Brownsville Election

Brownsville, TX-The Cameron County Elections Department would like to remind voters that the polling
locations for the May 4™ Election have changed from the November 2018 Election. Polling locations
have been consolidated and will not have a polling site in every precinct. While the polling locations,
with few exceptions, are the same for the last city-wide election they are different than the last county-
wide election.

Elections Administrator Remi Garza stated, “Voters can find their polling locations by going to
Cameronvotes.com and checking out the new interactive map or find the list of polling sites to see
where they can cast their ballots. If they are unsure, they can call our offices at 1-844-Can Vote (226-
8683) or 956-544-0809 and we will be glad to help them find their precinct and polling place. We have
published ads in the Brownsville Herald and if you can’t find your precinct you can call us.”

The Cameron County Elections Office has added new ways to access information regarding this election.
They have added an interactive Map feature which will let voters type in their address and find the
polling location where they can vote. The information available will include the address to the location
and times the polls are open. It also provides access to a sample ballot. We have launched our Facebook
page and increasing our twitter activity. Both can be found at @cameronvotes.”

Mr. Garza added, “For example if you live in Precincts 11, 12 or 13 you can cast your ballot at Russell
Elementary or if you vote in Precincts 62 or 75 you will vote at Pace High School. A new site for this
election, that wasn’t used in November, is the Main Branch of the Brownsville Public Library which will
be used for Precincts 47, 49 and 61.

“We know people get used to voting at certain locations and become frustrated when they feel they
have been moved between elections. It is important to understand that each election is different and
each jurisdiction works hard to be consistent. We stand ready to answer any questions and help voters
find the right location to cast their ballots.”

For  additional information,  please  contact Remi Garza at  956-544-0809 or
remi.garza@co.cameron.tx.us.
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